
 To whom it may concern, 
  
As a resident of the NT I am writing to you today to express my concern about the proposed 
nuclear waste dump to be located at Muckaty Station near Tennant Creek.  
  
I am aware that there will be a Senate Enquiry into this matter and would strongly request 
that the enquiry must come to Tennant Creek in order for locals to put their views. 
  
I would also suggest to you that the decision about the proposed site has been made for 
political expediency without taking into consideration the views of NT residents or the 
appropriateness of either the site or the transport issues around moving Nuclear waste to the 
NT. I would note that the scientific reports did not suggest any location in NT was suitable. 
  
I hope you will take my comments into consideration, 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Lisa Hall 
  
 
 
--  
Might be somewhere...can't be nowhere! 
 


